
Tipton County
Pork Festival

To whom it may concern:

It is that time of year to start thinking about the 2023, 54th Annual Tipton
County Pork Festival. In an effort to make the festival better each year, we
are  looking for Sponsorships. The festival attracts over 80,000 people to
downtown Tipton in a three day period!

Sponsorships are a great way to not only promote your business, but to help
support the Tipton County Community.  

Your sponsorship money will allow us to handle the different financial
expenses during the festival. Some of the different expenses that we will face
are providing entertainment, supplies to accommodate the food tent,  paying
the High School bands during both parades, and helping with paying our
youth organizations that help us with set-up & clean-up. Other major
expenses the festival faces is our electricity, restroom facilities, and trash 
pick-up during the festival.  

We have many volunteers over the three day time period that helps out in
other areas to help keep the festival going.  Volunteers are vital asset of our
organization.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me to discuss the 
 sponsorship levels available. I can be reached at 317-376-2406 or via email
mckinney.jessica0920@yahoo.com 

Sincerely, 

Jessica McKinney
Sponsorship Chair
Tipton County Pork Festival
PO Box 26
Tipton, IN 46072

PO Box 26
Tipton, IN 46072

www.tiptonporkfestival.com


